
 

 

M E M O R A N D U M 
Via Email 

 
 
TO:   All Alberta CUPE Locals  
  
           
CC: Lisa McPherson 
 Regional Director 
 
FROM:   Audrey Barr 
 CUPE Education Representative 
 
DATE:   March 24, 2020 
 
RE: COVID-19 – Weeklong School Cancellation 
 
 
 
In an effort to do our part to contain the COVID-19 pandemic and to ensure the safety 
of members and staff, we are cancelling the Weeklong School in Alberta, scheduled May 
25th to 29th. 
 
We know that you were looking forward to weeklong school and we share your 
disappointment, but we also know you will understand our decision, which was taken 
with your health and safety in mind.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (780) 288-0736. 
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